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Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 New IFAP update
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
RGM MEMO FEBRUARY 19, 2020

An Electronic Announcement was posted last week announcing the implementation of the transition of FSAdownload and the Financial Partners Portal to the Information for Financial Aid Professionals (IFAP) website as explained in detail in a previous Electronic Announcement. The transition was completed on February 9, 2020. URL, Financial Partners Portal information and IFAP subscription reminders can be found in the Electronic Announcement. The RGM website, under the FA Links, will also be updated by today, to ensure that all links work properly. Please read the Electronic Announcement for more details. 

Please note that in any memos that we have sent out in the past that include links to the IFAP website, the links will no longer work. If you need to find an Electronic Announcement, you will need to go to the IFAP website directly. Below you will find the link to the Electronic Announcement and to the IFAP website. 
Please copy and paste link to your browser:

IFAP website:

https://ifap.ed.gov/
Electronic Announcement:

https://ifap.ed.gov/electronic-announcements/021020IFAPUpdateTransFSAdownloadFPPtoIFAPImpl
[image: image1]
